
Dear Carole Washburn, 

  

I am writing to you in hopes that you will strongly help Recycle Whidbey bring a recycling program 
to the South end of Whidbey Island.  When I moved here from the big city I was in shock that 
there was no recycling program in place.  There is no service here for curb side recycle pickup 
and it is desperately needed.   I have tried to save up my recycling and take it to the recycling 
center, but it is very time consuming.  Time I just don’t have.   

  

I don’t see how this new service from Recycle Whidbey would impair the business of Island 
Disposal.  Island Disposal isn’t offering curb side pickup.  I want to know how they see it as 
competition.   

  

Please vote, rule, push for, or what ever you have to do to get Recycle Whidbey up and running.  
I am one of many people who are willing to pay $ for someone to pickup our recycling and help 
the environment. 

  

Thank You, 

  
Dayna Johnson 


